#1 PRE-REGISTER: You must pre-register your children online to attend Sunday School at either:

Email- Lisa Heide at familyheide@gmail.com

Or, respond to the event created on the Sunday School private Facebook group: LUMC Sunday School.

#2 CAPACITY: We are operating at under 30% participant capacity to ensure we are “doing it right”
(Provincial, WECHU, Municipality of Leamington requirements).

#3. HEALTH CHECK: Before you come to Sunday School, please do a health check of you and your family.
Here is a link to the Ministry of Education screening form: https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/

#4 ARRIVAL TIME: Please arrive at the Education Wing only 5 minutes prior to the Sunday School start
time of 9:45am. There is a Sunday School Check-In Desk set up at the interior glass doors to the
Education Wing.

#5 SANITIZE: Please make sure that you sanitize your hands at the Sunday School Check-In Desk.

#6 MASKS: Masks will be mandatory for students of all ages and volunteers. Disposable masks will be
available if needed. Any parents or guardians who attend the church building are required to wear a
mask.

#7 CHECK IN: Parents will leave their child at the Sunday School Check-In Desk with the host. Your child
will be escorted to the Sunrise Chapel where they will be greeted by our team of volunteers

#8 PARENT OPTIONS: Parents may attend the service in the Sanctuary (*Please pre-register) OR stay in
the Sunset Chapel located in the Education Wing and join us for the livestream service.

Whatever you chose to do, please return to pick up your child(ren) by 10:45am.
Parents cannot go back and forth between the Education Wing and the Sanctuary or socialize in the Narthex.

#9 ENTRY: When bringing your child to Sunday School enter through the South doors to the church
building. These doors are located nearest the Kitchen or ladies washroom. Proceed to the Education
Wing. Your child will attend the Sunday School Check-In Desk and then proceed to the Sunrise Chapel.

#10 PICK UP: Please attend the Sunday School Check-In Desk at the Education Wing where you will be
directed to the colour-coded spot marker in the hallway nearest your child’s classroom. Please wait on
the marker for your child. A host will direct you. The volunteer teacher will release your child to you. The
spot markers will help remind everyone to maintain social distancing.

#11 EXIT: Please exit the Education Wing with your child through the East Door as directed. This will help
to ensure ONE WAY TRAFFIC in the Education Wing hallway.

#12 WATER AND SNACKS: Please have your child bring their own water bottle as the fountain in the
Sunday School will be unavailable at this time. No snacks will be provided during the Sunday School
hour.



